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Dr. Paul Singh Joins American Legion Post 52 
  

ROMEOVILLE, IL (February 28, 2016) –At a time in life when most 
people are looking at the stock market and investing money, Dr. Paul 
Singh is looking to invest his time with a worthy organization that is 
close to his heart. 
 
Dr. Singh joined the American Legion to help in such areas such as 
mentoring youth groups and helping in other community related drives. 
 

"I'm very, very excited about joining the American Legion and helping other fellow veterans and 
am honored to have this opportunity." Paul Singh, DDS. 

Officials at Post 52 say they are thrilled to have him on board. 
 
As a Romeoville High School Graduate, Class of 1987 and US Navy Veteran and American 
Legion proud member.   Dr. Singh brings a local flair to the community and over 20 years of 
experience to Valley View Dental.  
 
After graduating from University of Illinois Dental School (1996), he started his General 
Practice Residency at Northwestern University Hospital.  
 
Dr. Singh is also a proud member of the American Dental Association, Illinois Dental Society, 
Chicago Dental Society, Will County Dental Society, Academy of General Dentistry and the 
Academy of General Practice for Orthodontics.  

“I strive for continuous training and the most advanced equipment that will result in the best 
treatment possible for my patients.” Paul Singh, DDS 

Valley View Dental specializes in maintaining and creating healthy, beautiful smiles.  Offering 
a full array of services including general, cosmetic and emergency dentistry, orthodontics, teeth 
whitening, dental implants, dentures, crowns, preventative care and periodontal exams are 
offered.  

Valley View Dental in Romeoville expanded operations to Naperville in 2008 and also has sister 
offices in both Oswego and Yorkville.  

For more information, visit http://www.vvdental.com 
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